
 
 

 

Dear ___________________________________ 

 
I am proud to be a member of Trabuco Hills High School (THHS) Orchestra for the 2023-2024 school year. The 
String Orchestra is one of the renowned music ensembles within program at THHS. We perform at concerts 
throughout the year, attend local festivals, and we were invited to perform at the Segerstrom Center for the Arts 
in Costa Mesa, California for the past several years. Each year all of our ensembles participate in a number of 
fundraisers to raise money for music, coaching, instruments and instrument repair, transportation, festival fees 
and new literature.  
 
Your donation is tax deductible (tax ID 46-3970849) and is greatly appreciated!!!  If you would like to donate, 
please detach the bottom portion of this letter and return it along with your check payable to THHS Music 
Boosters (address below). Please retain the top portion of this letter for your records. For more information about 
our programs, visit our website www.THHSmusic.com! 
 
Please help myself and all the hard-working group of musicians! Thank you in advance for your support. Any 
amount helps! 
 
GO BLUE!!!! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
__________________________________ 
 
 
 

Contributor’s Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Contributor’s Email Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

Donation Amount (please circle one):   

$25  $50  $75  $100  $150                    Other:__________ 

 

Please Make checks Payable to THHS MUSIC BOOSTERS and return to 

THHS MUSIC BOOSTERS – Orchestra Fundraiser 

P.O. Box 80395 

Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT!!!!  


